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NOTICE

Our Ref: SGS/SC/P/938
Date: 11% April 2020
To: All Parents & Guardians

EXTENDED ON-LINE TEACHING AND LEARNING,
RAMADHAN AND HARI RAYA AIDIL FITRI SCHOOL HOLIDAYS
AND CONTINUATION OF SECOND SCHOOL TERM

| refer to the Media Release by the Ministry of Education dated 9t April 2020, regarding the
subjects mentioned above. From the advice given by the Ministry of Health regarding the
health and safety of students and teachers during this Covid-19 period, please take note of
the following:

1. Online Home-Based Learning will be continued till 14t May 2020.

2. Ramadhan and Hari Raya Aidil Fitri school holidays will begin from Friday, 15" May 2020
until Sunday, 31°* May 2020.

3. School will continue with the Second School Term on Tuesday, 2" June 2020.

During this difficult time, we would appreciate if the parents/guardians would work together
with our teachers to ensure your child/children do not miss any of the student’s/students’
lessons and work. Therefore, we need your understanding and support for the following
matters:

1. To collect Learning Material Packs from your child’s/children’s respective Class Teachers
and submit their work/assignments for marking.

2. Online classes or live streaming of lessons will be continued by subject teachers whilst
other online teaching platforms will also be used to ensure the continuous learning of our
students. Therefore, please remind and encourage your child/children to join these
online/live streaming classes. Teachers will also continue to send notes,
exercises/assignments via Emails/Microsoft Teams. Students who receive their work via
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Emails/Microsoft Team are requested to submit their exercises/assignments to their
respective subject teachers in the same manner.

3. Parental guidance and assistance given to your child/children will greatly help to ensure
the smooth running and effectiveness of the Online Home-Based Learning Programme.

Kindly take note that school hours during Ramadhan is Monday to Thursday and Saturday
from 8.00 am to 12.00 pm. For any inquiries, kindly contact the school during the working
hours as stated.

Your attention and co-operation is highly appreciated.

‘Honour and Labour’

JANIDI JINGAN
Principal



